
The Department of PR & International Relations, in collaboration with KAA (KIET Alumni 

Association) and Innovation Center-KIET, organized a 5 km running event, titled “KIET RUN 2.0” 

on Sunday, 21st May 2023.  

This event was successfully organized at Connaught Place, New Delhi, to commemorate the 

institute’s 25th year of excellence. Nearly 150+ participants, including students, faculty members, 

institute’s dignitaries and volunteers ran across the course to promote the spirit of oneness among 

KIETians and lead a healthy life. 

Dr. Richa Sood, Principal, Royal Kids School, and Ms. Kiran Sethi, Sub-Inspector of Police, New 

Delhi, graced the event with their presence and flagged off the ‘Run’ in the presence of the honorable 

Director Sir and Joint Director Sir. 

 

 



 

 



 



 


